
 

 

 
SOCIAL EVENING NOTICE 

 

December 2016 
 

Due to the Night Function on the 31st of December  
The Social of the 28th will be cancelled  

 
The Bistro will be open for Business as usual on 

Wednesday from 8am to 4pm and  
The Small Bistro Menu will be available  

 
Thank you for understanding  

 
Merry Christmas & a  

Happy New Year 
 
 
 

The Bistro Team  
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